
Because of the 
snowstorm, all of the 
Longfellow Clubs will be 
officially closed on 
Tuesday, January 27th. 
That includes: 

• The Longfellow Club 
in Wayland 

• the  Longfellow Sports Club in Natick 
• the Natick Racquet Club 
• the Longfellow Children's Center in 

Wayland 
• Lumina@Longfellow in Wayland 
• the Zip Zone in Wayland 

The front doors at The Longfellow Club in 
Wayland and the Longfellow Sports Club in 
Natick will be open while we safeguard our 

pool and tennis bubbles. 
 

We are expecting to be open for regular 
hours on Wednesday, January 28th, with all 
of our programs running. This may change 
depending on the course of the storm, and 

on whether the Natick, Wayland, and 
Sudbury schools are open or closed. 

 
Be safe! 

 


